
PARISH ORGANIZATIONS MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 
 

Altar Servers . . . .  Renae Clarkson 769-7979/Louise Reeve 979-0315 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . JoAnn Young 764-0485 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keith Germaine 764-2942 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Flo Pasutto 764-8716 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

 

CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

Pastor:  Pat Monette     Associate Pastor:  Gerald Sekanga 
Pastors direct line: 778-478-6288 

 

 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   

Fax: (250) 860-0542        Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 
 

Director of Formation:  Kevin Kishor    Cell: 250-863-4296  

 Email: kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca  (Adults) or 

           children@stcharlesgarnier.ca    
 

Coordinator of Youth & Young Adults: Andrea Kouwenhoven 

Cell: 250-863-3347      Email: youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca or  

                       youngadults@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 9:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend 

Masses. Our diocesan policy is to do Baptism Preparation for 

the first two children. Please contact our Director of Formation 

a month  in advance of desired date - Kevin Kishor @ 

kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 

months in advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or 

email: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Council Chair   ---  

Recording Secretary ---    

Finance Committee Kevin Schmidt              778-755-1317 

Maintenance  Gino Servedio  764-3182 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.   
Dev. & Peace Rep.  Keith Germaine  764-2942  

Security Patrol      
Member   Richard Bryant            778-478-2414 

PARISH PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 

Ed Rollheiser—Chairperson . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .764-8158 

Harold Hamel 

Chris Schmidt 

Lorraine Farrow 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 

President: Judy Boyczuk. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .764-6335  

Membership inquiries: Benita Spencer . . . . . . . . . . . . 868-8608 
DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 
FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY)  

Kolleen O’Shea . . . 469-0679   or  Carol Stamer . . . . . 575-0728 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Rob Grifone . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-9354 

Email: rgrifone@stcharleskoc.com 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 

Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Gino Servedio. . .764-3182 
PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our list, 

as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . . . . . .  Alice—860-3541  

   Email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca 
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 January 27, 2013  
 3rd Sunday in  

 Ordinary Time 
 

 Today this  
 Scripture has been 
 fulfilled. 
            Luke 1 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

USHERS 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

READERS 

  

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

  

USHERS 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

 

Benita Spencer 

David Liddicoat 

 

Renée Liddicoat [L] 

Helen Wiltzen, Bert Wolf 

Karen Krout, _________ 

 

John Polman, Walter Lever 

Adrian Van de Mosselaer 

Duncan Boyczuk 

 

Rochelle 

Garry Tomporowski 

Hal Spelliscy 

 

Marie Cameron [L], Madeleine 

Allen, Jim Smith 

Merie Vassar, Alda Berneaud-

daRosa 

 

Ken Aquilon, Don Schafer 

Rob Grifone, Mario daRosa 

 

 

Cara & Savanna T. 

 

Harold Hamel 

James Atzesberger 

 

Milly & Bob Weber [L] 

Bill Rodden, Patti Cook 

Yolanda Fradette 

 

Guy Douville, Tom Phillip 

Tony Ackerman, Pat Palmer 

 

 

Patricia 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2013 YTD 2012 YTD 

 

Collections   $  25,658 $  25,292 

Building Fund   $    4,530 $    2,305 

 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 

1st Reading:  Jeremiah 1:4-5, 17-19 

2nd Reading:  1Corinthians 12:31—13:13 

Gospel:   Luke 4:21-30 

Lindsay S. & Christina 

 

Dave, Tyler & Chelsea 

 

Please volunteer 

 

Gracelynn & Trinity 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Sat.  Feb. 2 5:00 p.m. Pat Palmer 

8:30 a.m. Ron Atrens  

Sun.  Feb. 3  
10:30 a.m. --- 

7:00 p.m. --- 

Sat.  Feb. 2 5:00 p.m. Ingrid & Group 

8:30 a.m. Ingrid & Group  

Sun.  Feb. 3 
10:30 a.m. Maureen & JoAnn 

7:00 p.m. Youth  

Monday Jan. 28 8:30 am Souls in Purgatory 

Tuesday  Jan. 29 8:30 am Amadeo Russo  

Wednesday  Jan. 30 8:30 am Ron Campbell & Clara Erasmus  

Thursday Jan. 31 8:30 am Vern Keating  

Friday Feb. 1 8:30 am Int. Pat Desmond 

Saturday  Feb. 2 5:00 pm Howard Scraper  

 

 

Sunday   

8:30 am Frank Shalagan   

 

Feb. 3 10:30 am Lawrence Tailleur  

7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

DON’T FORGET OUR SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the Catholic 

families of our parish (and many others) a superior Catholic educa-

tional experience for all grades K-12.  If providing a Catholic educa-

tion for your family matters, go to www.kelownacatholic.org for more 

information. 

 
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps.  Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High            762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary     763-3371 

Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School   768-9008 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 
 



PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH APPEAL 

The 2012-13 Appeal is continuing to progress well.  To 

date 218 parishioners have contributed a total of 

$91,401.00 for an average gift of $419.27.  This is 

100% of our Diocesan Goal and 84.7% of our Parish 

Goal and 91.4% of our overall goal.  Any funds donated now 

will come back to the parish as non-taxable income. We 

thank all who have contributed to date and encourage all      

parishioners to participate in this program which is vital to our 

Diocese and Parish.    It’s not too late to participate.  If you did 

not receive your pledge card, please pick up a blank package 

from the ledge in the foyer and check with the office to ensure 

that you are registered.   
Baptized in our parish this weekend 

 

 Brier Jayne Pereira   
 

Daughter of Ashley (nee Jacobsen) 

And Corey Pereira 

BAPTISM 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We are looking for volunteer visitors for 

Hospital Visitation and also volunteers to 

bring Communion to the hospital.   

To volunteer or for more info contact Ethel 

Robidoux 250-860-2101. 

SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER  FUNDRAISING DINNER 

Silent Auction and Entertainment Evening will be held on   

Friday, February 8 at Immaculate Conception Hall. Tickets 

are available at Immaculate Conception Parish office, Loaves 

and Fishes Bookstore, St. Charles Garnier Parish Office or call 

Donna at 250-763-3435.  Tickets are $25 each.  

FAMILY FUN!! 

The 2013 offering envelopes  are available for pick up in the 

foyer.  Please note that the informa-

tion shown on the label is what will 

be printed on your tax receipt.  

Please check this carefully and let 

us know of any errors or changes as 

soon as possible.   

 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 2013—FRANCE 

Mark your calendars!  St. Charles Garnier is hosting World 

Day of Prayer 2013 on Friday, March 1st, 2013 at 2:00 p.m.  

Please join us and invite your friends and family to pray and act 

in solidarity with the people of France.  This is also an opportu-

nity to learn more about the culture and heritage of France.  

Oui, oui, oui!   

Refreshments to follow in the hall.  For info call 250-860-6776. 

2013 OFFERING ENVELOPES  

VISITATION MINISTRY MEETING 

February 7th, 2013—1:00 pm in the parish hall. 

This meeting includes ALL people involved in visiting and/or 

bringing communion to people in homes, care homes and the 

hospital. 

CHASTITY SPEAKER COMING TO KELOWNA 

Mark your calendars for February 19th, chas-

tity speaker Matt Fradd is coming to 

Kelowna!  After a profound conversion experi-

ence at World Youth day in Rome in 2000, 

Matt has committed himself to inviting others 

to know Jesus Christ and the Church He 

founded.  Matt has been seen or heard on the 

BBC, EWTN, the Irish Morning Show, and 

Catholic Answers Live, where he has shared his personal story 

of sin, redemption, and healing to people all over the world!  

Keep your eyes and ears open for more information, that will 

be coming soon, you don’t want to miss this! 

tel:250-763-3435


Pennies for LIFE 

Canadian pennies will soon be pulled from circulation. 
 Please consider donating your penny collection to the 

Kelowna Right to Life Society and help us spread the  

message of life throughout our community.  

 

You can drop off your pennies, rolled or unrolled, between 

10:00 am and 4:00 pm, Wednesday thru Saturday at: 

 

The Pro Life Thrift Shop 

1157 Sutherland Avenue 

Kelowna, BC 
 

 
 

 

 

Kelownarighttolife@telus.net 

www.prolifekelowna.com 

2050 862-8202 

KNIGHTS BROTHERHOOD BANQUET 

BREAKFAST 

The Fr. DeLestre Knights of Columbus Council are hosting the 

annual Brotherhood banquet on Tuesday, February 5th at the 

Rutland Centennial Hall.  Enjoy a home cooked dinner and 

meet other service and fraternal club members.  Doors open at 

6 pm for both men and women.  Tickets at the door $15.  RSVP 

call 250- 860-7612 or 778- 478-1758. 

We thank you for your support.  

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE 

The PENNIES FOR LIFE FUND of Kelowna Right to Life 

has reached $1250.00!!!!!    Thank you for your continued sup-

port.  If you have a business or organization that would display 

a collection jar, please phone  KRTL @ 862-8202 

 to request one. Pennies may be dropped in the jars  

provided @ the church entrance, or at the Pro Life Thrift 

Store on Sutherland.  GOD BLESS YOUR NEW Year!  

MILITIA IMMACULATA 

Reminder of our regular monthly mass of the Militia Immacu-

lata on Sat.  Feb 2 @ ICC @ 9 am.  Confessions available from 

8 - 9 am.  The Rosary will be prayed @ 8:30.  Coffee social to 

follow in the parish hall.  Please bring "goodies" to share.   

Happy New Year.  

Also, Fr. Sebastian, our Spiritual Director will be celebrating 

his 35th Anniversary of Ordination that week on Wed.  Jan 

30th.  We will set out a basket for anyone who would like to 

offer a  greeting card/ or gift for him on this special occa-

sion.  God Bless,  Eileen ADULTS SINGLES MINISTRY 

Friends in Faith an Adults Singles Ministry.  We are looking for 

Catholic adults who are single, divorced, and widowed that are 

ages 30 and over to come and be a part of a group that is fo-

cused on building a singles community within the church.  

Come and join us on Sunday January 27th from 1:30pm-

4:00pm to go Bowling at Capri Valley Lanes at the Capri Mall 

in Kelowna.  The cost is only $8.50 for 2 games and the rental 

of shoes.  We will have a hot beverage afterwards.  Register by  

January 23rd contact Carol @ 250- 575-0728 or Kolleen @ 250

-469-0679. 

PEOPLE OF FAITH (Charismatic) PRAYER GROUP  

Wow, can you believe January is almost over?!  We hope you 

are all having a good New Year! 

Here are some dates to mark on your calendars ~ our schedule 

for the month of February is as follows: 

Tuesday February 5th:      Delighted to have Fr. Gerald 

Sekanga come and speak to us! 

Tuesday February 12th:    An inspirational evening as our 

beautiful sister Alanet Mackinnon shares with us! 

Tuesday February 19th:    Come and hear an encouraging 

testimony of God’s Goodness Mercy and Grace! 

Tuesday February 26th:    HEALING MASS !  with FR. 

Don Wilson... don’t miss it! 

Looking forward to seeing you all! 

“ Be strong and take heart all you who hope in the Lord”  

Psalm 31:24 

Love and blessings. The People of Faith Charismatic Prayer 

Group. 

For more info. please call Piera 2507626150 

St. Joseph's Elementary School is having a Family Valentine's 

Dance  on Friday February 8th 2013 from 6 - 9 pm in the 

school gymnasium. DJ  Haymaker is our music DJ.  Pizza/

dessert concession available.  

Ticket prices  are $5 individual price or $20 a family.  

Email brunonancy@shaw.ca for more  information or tickets. 

We would like to extend this invitation to the church  commu-

nity.  

GROUP HIKE 

Our first GROUP HIKE of crispy, wintery 2013 is on Sunday, 

January 27. Anyone interested is welcome to meet at the park-

ing lot of ICC at 12:30 pm for carpooling to the Mission Green-

way main entrance for a two to three hour hike. 

A time to unwind... to cast away cares 

and concerns... to enjoy God's      

wonderful gifts together while getting 

some carefree exercise and fresh air. 

Hike difficulty rating: EASY.  

For more information call  

Colleen at 250-868-8071 or  

Pam at  778-478-3418 

WAYNE BEDFORD BREAKFAST 

An annual memorial Wayne Bedford Breakfast will be held on 

Sunday, February 17th at ICC hall from 9:30am to 1:00pm. This 

is a celebration of the spirit of charity that was expressed in long 

serving volunteers such as Wayne Bedford and Dave Bowden 

(now deceased).  Proceeds serve the needs of youth and families 

at Reach Out.  There will be a raffle at the end of the breakfast of 

$300.00 worth of food certificates for those who make a  

minimum $10.00 donation to the Wayne Bedford Fund.    

Everyone is welcome to come and enjoy a hearty breakfast.   

Knights breakfast at ICC, Sunday February 3rd.  All are wel-

come. 

FAMILY VALENTINE’S DANCE 

PEROGY SUPPER 

PEROGY—CABBAGE ROLLS and much more.   

Adults—$15, Children (6-12) - $10       ALL YOU CAN EAT 

Everyone welcome!  Sunday, Feb. 3rd, 4-7 pm 

Location:  Ukrainian Catholic Parish Hall, 1091 Coronation 

Ave. (at Gordon Dr.)  Contact 250-769-7587. 

tel:2507626150
mailto:brunonancy@shaw.ca
tel:250-868-8071
tel:778-478-3418


  
St Joseph Elementary School presents 

                “READY, SET, LEARN” 

Sponsored by the Ministry of Education 

Is your child ready for school?  This is an 

opportunity to come with your child to 

learn about some of the things you can do 

to help prepare them for school. 

Ready, Set, Learn day is February 14th, 9-10:30am 

Watch for more information in upcoming bulletins or call the  

school for more information at 250 763 3371 

JOB OPPORTUNITY 

The Catholic Independent Schools of the Nelson Diocese 
(CISND) invites applications for a Full-time Temporary 
(Maternity Leave) Jr. Science/Math Teacher for Immaculata 
High School in Kelowna.  Application deadline is  January 30th 
and the start date is February 18th.    Interested candidates 
should submit their resumes and supporting documents as 
noted on the diocesan school website www.cisnd.ca Should 
you already have an application on file, please contact the 
CISND office.  

SILENT LIVE-IN RETREAT FOR WOMEN 

Silent Live-In Retreat for women interested in Discerning a call 

to Religious Life from 7:00 pm Friday, Feb. 15, 2013 to 3:00 

pm Sunday, Feb. 17, 2013.  For further information or to     

register contact Sister Denece at 604-985-4872 

(dbillesberger@shaw.ca) or Sister Linda at 604-9369-2875 

(bechardlinda@gmail.com)  Space is limited so register early. 

CANADIAN FOOD FOR CHILDREN 

Our basement is overflowing with goods for Canadian Food for 

Children.  We will pay for gas if someone with 

a truck can deliver this to Penticton. 

Call Rosemary 778-478-2156 if you can help.  

MYAN AFRICAN CHARITY HOUSE 

Myan African Charity House has three youngsters that are in 

need of a sponsor.  They are boys: Warisara Maelae, 7 years 

old,  8 year old Surasart Piache and 11 year old Piraphone   

Yebian.  These children come from poor Burmese families who 

fled to Thailand and are presently attending school.  The cost is 

$20.00 a month and this gives them uniforms, books, back-

packs, lunch and some transportation if needed. Perhaps we are 

educating a future professional. We also have a small early  

education class who need learning materials if anyone cares to 

give a donation toward this project.  We do thank you in  ad-

vance for your great kindness.  Call Lorie 860-7068 for info. 

 

 

   

 

 

  RE-LENT PROGRAM 

Starting on Ash Wednesday, St. Charles Garnier 

is beginning a new Re-Lent program.  Each 

Wednesday during the Lenten Season there will 

be reflections on how to refocus, refill,  repent, 

reorient, reflect and remember that which is       

spiritually important in preparation for Easter!  

The first session begins on February 13th,     

following the Ash Wednesday Mass, which 

starts at 7 pm.  After that the program will start 

with  music at 6:45 pm in the church!  We hope 

to see you there! Keep watching for weekly info 

updates. 

http://www.cisnd.ca
tel:778-478-2156


SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL ST. CHARLES GARNIER CONFERENCE  

Annual  Report  for  2012  

 

 

Client Visits: 
During 2012 our members made 330 visits to clients in our area.  Most of the visits were to distribute food  
hampers along with vouchers for fresh milk, meat and produce.   When needed, we also gave out vouchers for 
clothing and bedding from the pro-life thrift shop.  We have given out bus tickets and assisted with a wide    
variety of other requests.  As well, we refer or provide information to clients regarding other community        
resources or services.  We provided over 1000 volunteer hours during the past year. 

Christmas Hampers: 
This is one of our major activities!  We distributed 85 hampers with food, vouchers, and gifts for each man, 
woman and child on the list.  We were helped by many, many volunteers and want to thank each and everyone 
of you who helped in any way to make this possible.  We thank the students of Immaculata Regional High 
School who donated money raised through their annual “Fast”, the Corporate Sponsors and individual Parish 
Sponsors.  In December we delivered an additional 15 emergency type food hampers bringing the total for  
December to 100 hampers. 
Good News Bear Campaign: 
We appreciate your generous donations made on our behalf to the Good News Bear Campaign on CHBC-TV. 
Kids’ Kapers: 
Through this program we were able to help children from families in need to take part in a sport or recreational 
activity such as soccer, art, gymnastics, swimming, etc. 
Summer Camp: 
Last year we were able to send a couple of children to camp at Camp Owaissi which is situated on the west 
side of Okanagan Lake. This is something that gives them an unforgettable summer experience. 
Snowflake Tea: 
In January we host a special afternoon tea at Sutherland Hills Rest Home.  We provide a light lunch and      
entertainment and spend the afternoon visiting with the residents.  They enjoy it very much.  As well a couple 
of members visit every month to conduct Communion Services to the residents there. 
Ozanam House: 
We are very much involved with providing support for this special project which was developed through the    
co-operation of all the Society of Saint Vincent de Paul conferences of the Central Okanagan.  Ozanam House 
is a transition house for men who are recovering from addictions and/or are at risk of homelessness. 
Twinning in Peru: 
Our conference is twinned with the Virgen Milagrosa Conference in Peru.  We support them with our prayers 
and with a financial donation 4 times a year which assists them in their works of charity in Peru. 

Inn from the Cold:  We support them by providing their clients with fresh fruit and other groceries once a 

week.  The Inn, which had it’s humble beginning at St Charles Garnier parish, provides emergency overnight 
shelter during the cold winter months to people who are living on the street.    
Vegetable Garden: 
A few hardworking members planted and tended a vegetable garden again last summer.  Despite competition 
from marmots, deer and gophers the harvest yielded over an amazing 6000 pounds of produce!  This was   
donated to our clients and to the Kelowna Food Bank for distribution to all those in need who make use of the 
food bank. 
 
 

We are so grateful to the many parishioners who support us in so many different ways.  Without your help we 

would not be able to carry on the above works of charity or to respond to the many requests for assistance.  If 

you are interested in this ministry we invite you to join us.  Please phone 250-860-2536. 

 
“For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink, I was naked and you  

clothed me, ................. truly I tell you, just as you did this to the least of these, you did it to Me”.      

Matthew 25:35-40 
 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS         
 

Welcome! 
 

Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the 

ledge in the foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If 

you would like envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  

Envelopes will be assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer 

for pick up.  The label on the envelopes will have your name 

on it, the   number identifies you and a tax receipt will be sent 

to you at the address you registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

where you can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to 

you each week. 

Please remember: 
 

 
 
OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented   
personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish at 

3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel Group at ICC would 

like to request anyone who will be willing to spend 

at least one hour a week in our Adoration Chapel 

to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-6444.  We 

need more people who are willing and generous for 

night time Adoration from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

PERPETUAL ADORATION 

MASS AT BIG WHITE 

 

Every Sunday,  

beginning Sunday, December 9th 

 and concluding on Sunday, March 17th, 2013.  

Mass will be at 3:30 pm in the 

Schumann House,  

a large stone house across from the gondola  

and the main ticket office. 

"Agnus Day appears with the permission of www.agnusday.org"  

VOCATION LIVE-IN 

On the weekend of February 

15—17 there will be a Voca-

tion Live-In for boys or 

young men interested in the 

priesthood or the consecrated 

life, at the Seminary of Christ 

the King, Mission, BC.  For 

more information call 604-

826-8715. 


